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• The NTC develops and 
maintains the proficiency 
and competence of safety 
and security personnel.

• NTC achieved International 
Accreditors for Continuing 
Education and Training 
(IACET) certification in 
September 2022

NTC Overview



• The NTC is honored to 
partner with EFCOG

• This benefits all participants
• Looking to pursue even 

more collaborations with 
EFCOG in the coming years

• Learning Nucleus access 
pilot in in progress

NTC Partnerships

DOE Mission 
Support

Collaboration
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NTC Collaboration Opportunities
• Leverage existing contractor training materials and 

competencies
• Technical Qual Program Challenge
• ~24 Functional Area Qualification Standards (FAQs)

• Soliciting support from EFCOG to help share existing training 
to fill these gaps

• Labor Training Working group already contributing
• Need content and instructors
• Provides contractor exposure



Ideas and collaboration to move forward?

• Where can EFCOG assist?
• What can NTC do to assist?

• If you have an interest or have questions, contact:
• Gabe Pugh | gpugh@ntc.doe.gov | 505-845-6444
• Evan Dunne | edunne@ntc.doe.gov | 505-845-6354
• Ted Giltz | tgiltz@ntc.doe.gov | 509-539-3331



Questions?
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